
TWENTY FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
YEAR A 17TH SEPTEMBER 2023    

‘HOW OFTEN MUST I FORGIVE?’ THERE IS MUCH TRUTH 
IN THE PROVERB, ‘TO ERR IS HUMAN, TO FORGIVE 
DIVINE.’ WE ALL MAKE MISTAKES. WE ALL DO OR SAY 
THINGS WE LATE REGRET. AND YET, WHEN OTHERS 
WRONG US, WE CAN FIND IT BEYOND OUR HUMAN 
STRENGTH TO FORGIVE. AS WE CELEBRATE THE MYSTERY 
OF CHRIST’S LOVE TODAY, LET US ASK JESUS TO HEAL OUR 
DIVISIONS AND FILL OUR HEARTS WITH HIS SPIRIT OF 
FORGIVENESS.  
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 
 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 
PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 

 

 
 
    SACRED HEART PARISH TEMORA 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: FR SIJO JOSE 
sijo.jose@cg.org.au  

  
 
 

 OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 0448 257077 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 

  
ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 

125 DEBOOS ST 
TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL: GRANT HAIGH 
Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  

WEBSITE: 
www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of this land, the 
Wiradjuri peoples, Aboriginal 
peoples and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples. We pay our respects to the 
elders past, present and emerging, 
for they hold the memories, the 
traditions, the culture, and hopes of 
this land. We acknowledge that 
they have occupied and cared for 
this land over countless 
generations and we celebrate their 
continuing contribution to the life 
of our town and of this region. We 
also extend our respect to all 
Aboriginal peoples living in our 
community.  
    

Needs of Lay Catholics Today - What do adult lay Catholics need today to help them live a 

committed Catholic life amid the circumstances of modern society? To find out and to help 

improve their services to our Archdiocese, the Canberra Circle of The Catenians, an 

international association of lay Catholics, is conducting an Archdiocesan-wide online survey. 

Please help by completing this brief, anonymous, tick-box survey via this URL or QR code. 

Thank you. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CLTZGMW. Contact: Phil Murray, President, 

Canberra Catenians 0419 695 927 or phil13murray@gmail.com.  

 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group - Met on the 7th September and we are pleased to report that 
our street stall raised $795.42. Thank you to all those who provided cooking, donations and 
assistance on the day. Our raffle winners were Bevan Reid 1st prize and Doris West 2nd 
prize. We will be supporting our parish by assisting with funds towards painting of the fence 
around the church and the presbytery, and also providing the presbytery with new linen that 
is required. Our next meeting will be held 5th October at 10.30am at the Temora Ex-Services 
Club. Everyone is welcome and we would love to see some new members. 
 

St Mary MacKillop Calendars 2024 - Orders are now being taken. Price is $10. To place your 

order please add your name to the list at the church door. Calendars will be available well 

before Christmas. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR 
SICK:  

Jean Durham 
Joy Cronin 

Chris Morton 
Janelle Bland 

Beryl Muir 
Jim Clancy 
Cliff Cook 

Patrick Cook 
Allan Pinney 
Pat Morton 

Michael Brady 
Carly Ison 

Mavis Murphy 
Rita Martin 

Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Could you please contact 
the presbytery if you are 
aware of any changes to 

our sick list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Tracey Lewis 

Jack & Eileen Gaynor 
Bernie Gaynor 

Kevin & Margaret Williams 
John & Daphne Porter 

Mitchell Breust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEASED: 
Lorna Piltz 

Fred Fiegert 
Carmel Holden 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Catherine Dixon 
Fr Phillip Harding 
Michael Carberry 
Fr Greg Hannan 
Rita Mannion 
Gladys Doolan 
Noel George 

Betty McCabe 
Jack Walsh 

Maureen Brady 
Pauline Matthews 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass 5.00pm   
WEDNESDAY: Mass 10.00am 
THURSDAY: No Mass     11.00am Funeral Lorna Piltz                
FRIDAY: Mass 10.00am 
SATURDAY: Mass 10.00am  Reconciliation - 10.20am 
23rd September Mass 6.00pm – ARIAH PARK 
SUNDAY:     
24th September Mass 8.00am – BARMEDMAN, 10.00am - TEMORA          

 

 
 
 
 

6.00PM MASS SATURDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: I Reid READER: A Sleigh  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: M Sleigh ROSARY: A Letson  
ALTAR SERVERS: J Nguyen & J Collins MUSIC: C Drumore 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: J Morton & G Parsons   

10.00AM MASS SUNDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: A Reid READER: P George  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: A Wood ROSARY: P Connolly  
ALTAR SERVERS: J Oliver & J Nguyen MUSIC: Colin, Sharron, Renae 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: M & C Tucker   
PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:  16th – J Morton & G Parsons   24th – A & M Dehlsen 
CHURCH CLEANING: 16th – J Morton’s Team 30th – D McKelvie’s Team 

IF UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS PLEASE FIND OWN REPLACEMENT 

 

First Collection for Sunday 10th September 2023 $394.20. Second Collection for Sunday 10th September 
2023 $577.45. 
 

Year of the Holy Spirit – Available at the back of the church is Archbishop Christopher Prowse’s homily 
from the St Mary of the Cross MacKillop Annual Pilgrimage in Eden, where he liturgically inaugurated 
“The Year of the Holy Spirit” in the Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caritas Australia’s Emergency Appeals – Morocco/Libya - Caritas Australia needs your support to 
respond to the devastating earthquake in Morocco and floods in Libya. Thousands of people have died 
and others have been injured. Communities need shelter, food, water and medical assistance. Please 
support Caritas Australia’s emergency appeals. Donate at www.caritas.org.au.  
 
Aid to the Church in Need - is running an emergency campaign for Pakistan. Recently up to 24 churches, 
hundreds of Christian homes and a Christian cemetery were targeted in an attack in Pakistan which was 
sparked by reports of blasphemy allegations against two Christians accused of desecrating the Qur’an. 
ACN is working with project partners on the ground to aid the current needs of the Christian people. To 
learn more and to make an offering visit www.aidtochurch.org/pakistanappeal or scan the QR code.   
 

MEETINGS          First Eucharist Enrolment at Mass – Saturday 16th September – 6.00pm – Church 
  

Parish Safeguarding Commitment – Sacred Heart Parish Temora is committed to safeguarding and upholding the rights of all our 
children and vulnerable people. We seek to empower children, their families and carers, and vulnerable people, to have a say, to be 
listened to, and to be protected. Parishioners are encouraged to raise any concerns they may have by emailing Fr Sijo at the parish 
office at temora@cg.org.au or phoning the office on 02-69772104. Parishioners are also welcome to contact Maria Hicks, Manager for 
the Archdiocesan Institute for Professional Standards & Safeguarding (IPSS) at ipss@cg.org.au or phoning 02-62399806. 
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